
11th Grade  
Sierra College Visit and Database Training 

Friday, March 1st 2019  
 
 
Overview: 

The 11th grade will visit the Nevada 
County campus of Sierra College on Friday, 
March 1st, 2019.  They will tour the campus 
and take part in an admissions presentation. 
Students will visit the College library and take 
part in a workshop teaching them how to use 
the library electronic databases to support 
their research. The day will conclude by 
meeting with Sierra College students over 
lunch on campus. The current Sierra College 
students are also SAEL alumni and will share 

their experiences thus far in college and take 
questions from our students. Students will be 
transported to and from Sierra College by 
SAEL approved drivers. We will not be at 
SAEL for lunch, students should plan to bring 
a pack lunch with them to school. If a student 
can not provide lunch please reach out to Mr. 
Young at ​ryoung@sierraacademy.net​ and a 
lunch will be provided.  
 
 

 

*** It will be important that students are at school on time so that 
drivers can leave promptly and we can be on time for our tour ***  
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